
NEW STUDENT
ORIENTATION

West High School

Wednesday, August 14th
5:30pm - 6:30pm

In the West High Auditorium

It is with great pleasure that we officially welcome you to West High School. Incoming
students and parents are invited to join us for an informational evening where you can tour

the school, meet staff and community partners, get some refreshments, check your
schedule, and learn what it takes to be a successful West High Cowboy. See you there!


